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29 June 2017
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Dear Mr Harris 
 
I am writing to congratulate Farsley Farfield Primary School on your outstanding 
success at the Tes Schools Awards and the award of Healthy School of the Year. 
 
We know that schools are known for their inclusive, family-like environments and 
their place at the heart of the communities they serve. Therefore this award is indeed 
a happy and proud moment for the whole school and the community it serves. The 
hard work of you and your staff has certainly prevailed and I hope you continue. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
VICKY BEER CBE 
Regional Schools Commissioner - Lancashire & West Yorkshire 


